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4th November 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
RE: SUPPORTING CHILDREN IN NEED – FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER 2022 

“BE SPOTACULAR” 

 

As we have done in previous years, we would like to invite parents, staff, and children to take part in raising funds 

for Children in Need.  The theme this year is ‘The Great SPOTacular’ 

 

 
 

We would like to invite children to dress up in something with spots and in return we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £1, which we will donate to the Children in Need appeal.  We will have buckets on the gate on the 

morning of Friday 18th November 2022.  If children have PE on this day, could they wear something spotty that is 

appropriate to do PE in, or bring their PE kit in a bag to get changed into.   

 

As always, we thank parents for supporting us with this event if you can.    

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

P Scott 

 

Mrs P Scott 

Headteacher  


